
Dear Brothers & Friends of DSOBA,

With the need for social distancing and the upcoming uncertainties
regarding large-group gatherings due to COVID-19, it is with deep sadness
and heavy hearts that we announce the cancellation of this year’s 99th
DSOBA Annual Dinner (“AD99”) that was scheduled for 5th Dec 2020 in
HKCEC, and will combine our efforts with next year’s DSOBA Centennial
Celebration Dinner (“AD100”) at the end of 2021 (exact date TBD). Please
accept our sincerest apologies for any inconvenience this may cause. We are
deeply grateful of your support in AD99, and we sincerely hope that you will
continue to support us next year.

Thank you for understanding during these difficult times. If you have any
questions, or require any further assistance, please do not hesitate to
contact Dr. Simon Tang at 9488-8855 (email: simonsktang@gmail.com), Mr.
Lambert Lui at 9838-1230 (email: lambertlui@outlook.com), Mr. Raymond
Richard Ip at 9276-6364 (email: relation@gmail.com) or Ms. Wing Tsang at
2713-5268 (email: wing@dsoba.org).

We looking forward to seeing you in our events next year!

In DBS we trust,

Yours Sincerely,

Simon Tang ’92 
DSOBA 99th 
Anniversary Dinner 
Chairman

Lambert Lui ’95
DSOBA 99th 
Anniversary Dinner 
Vice Chairman

Raymond Richard Ip ’96
DSOBA 99th 
Anniversary Dinner
Vice Chairman


